
 
Ref. No. PDMU/COE/1008/2025                             Dated: 10-08-2025 

NOTICE 

The students concerned are informed that the exams postponed on 31st July, 
2025  have been rescheduled to 20st  August, 2025. 

 

 

CC. 

1. VC PDM University 
2. Register PDM University 
3. Director (AH) PDM University 
4. Deans/HODs concerned 
5. IT Cell 

                                                                                                                                                      
               Controller of Examinations 
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